
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the Fairmont City Council will hold a Yard Waste Site Workshop on Monday, 
January 27, 2025 at 4:00 pm in the Council Chambers, located at 100 Downtown Plaza, Fairmont, MN. 
Council will discuss the operations and procedures of the site. 
 
The press is hereby notified. 
 
Betsy Steuber 
City Clerk 
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